
BOROUGH OF NEWTOWN 

NEWTOWN, CONNECTICUT 

 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

The regular meeting of the Borough of Newtown Board of Burgesses is 

cancelled for Tuesday, March 14, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. in the Borough 

Office at Edmond Town Hall (45 Main Street). 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
        Ann M. LoBosco 
        Borough Clerk 


